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Greetings Missionaries,

It is my sincere hope and prayer that this Christmas Season and the beginning of a new 
year will be filled with all the love and joy of Christ, our risen Savior. He is the center of 
our Joy! 

As we approach this season with great expectations, we must remember that only what 
we do for Christ will last. Our work as Missionaries is great. God has called each of us 
as for a time such as this. 

As we end 2024, what gifts will you use this year to bless others? In order to move 
missions forward we have to engage God’s people in a more unique way. Ask yourself: 
What have I done to help with Kingdom Building? What resources have I found to 
support our mission projects? Where am I serving God’s people? 

Let us continue to do God’s work in a more excellent way. Let us not grow weary in 
doing His will. Thank you Lord for the energy you provide. As we go move missions 
forward together, do so knowing that God’s Grace is sufficient to get the job done!

Continued Blessings!

Supervisor Deana Young McAllister

We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to 
continue the ministry of Jesus Christ by service and 

witness in the world.

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Greetings, 

Thank you for ALL that you do to Move Missions Forward!

As we await the coming of Christ, may your heart be filled with hope and your spirit be renewed by the beauty 
of the season. The holy season of Advent reminds us of the hope, peace, joy, and love that the birth of our 
Savior brings into the world.  It is a time of waiting and preparation, not only for the coming of Christ but also 
for the ways He calls each of us to reflect His love in all that we do.  We are reminded of the call to share the 
light of Christ with others-especially those in need.

We extend heartfelt greetings to each of you, with warm wishes for a blessed Christmas and a joyful New Year.  
Christmas reminds us of the greatest gift we have received-our Savior, Jesus Christ, whose love and light guide 
us through every season.  In this time of celebration, let us not only cherish the blessings we have, but also 
rededicate ourselves to the mission of sharing His love and hope with those in need.

As we reflect on the past year, we give thanks for the strength, courage, and dedication each of you has shown 
in serving others.  Through your prayers, your acts of kindness, and your tireless work, you are embodying 
Christ’s love in tangible ways that make a profound difference in the lives of many.  Your commitment to the 
work of the Lord shines brightly, and we are truly blessed to have each of you as a part of the Women’s 
Missionary Society.

Looking ahead to the new year, may we continue to be a unified body, supporting one another in our collective 
calling.  As we move forward, may our hearts remain open to God’s leading and our hands ready to serve His 
kingdom.  We pray that this holiday season brings you peace, renewal, and an abundance of joy as we enter into 
another year of mission and ministry together.

God bless you all, and Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Love and Blessings, 
Sherryl Whiting 
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally 

“Lend a Hand, Lift Others Up, and Link Communities” 
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ATTIRE information: 
Wednesday:  We will travel in the Indigo Button Down Shirt with black bottom. 

Opening Worship Service - White with Corsage 
Thursday:  On the day that we read our report, we will wear the Royal Blue Pearl 
Trimmed Cardigan with White 
Friday: Black with the 9th District Scarf 
Saturday: White with Corsage 
All of the items (Royal Blue Pearl Trimmed Cardigan, 9th District Scarf, Indigo 
Button down Shirt) can be found and purchased in the Ninth District Store by 
going to 9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org and clicking on the green banner (Ninth 
District WMS Store)

http://9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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60rtex-4f.myshopify.com
Click on the link above or type the information below in your browser.

PLEASE VISIT OUR STORE! 
There is something for everyone.

Ms. Sherryl Stovall Whiting, Episcopal WMS President 
Mrs. Deana Young McAllister, Episcopal Supervisor 
Bishop Julius Harrison McAllister, Jr., Presiding Prelate
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Hello WMS Sisters! 

Thank you for your dedication to serving others and supporting the activities of the 
WMS of the Ninth Episcopal District.  It cannot be done alone, and you always assist 
in making GREAT things happen. 

Sister Bettye Davis is the Chair for WMS Resource Orders.  See her phone number 
(251-604-6262) and email address (bdavis3010@aol.com) on the Resource Form. 
It is now time to order 2025 WMS resource materials. A fillable Resource Ordering 
Form is attached.  The deadline date for orders is Wednesday, January 15, 2025.   

1.  Conference Presidents and Second Vice Presidents, you know what works for your 
     Conference members.  Continue if the process has been successful. 
2.  A copy of each Conference order is emailed to Sister Bettie Davis and Sister 
     Catherine Jordan, WMS Episcopal Treasurer., by the Conference President.   
3,  All money collected by each Conference is sent to the Treasurer, Sister Catherine  
     Jordan, by the Conference President or for some, the Conference Treasurer. 
4.  Sister Bettie will combine the five Conference orders on a spreadsheet 
     and send it to the Treasurer, Sister Jordan. 
5.  When the treasurer, Sister Jordan, has received the amount due for each  
     Conference, she will inform Sister Bettye. 
6.  Sister Bettye will complete an invoice for each individual order (magazines,  
     Constitution and Bylaws, and etc,) and email it to Sister Jordan. Also, a final copy    
     will be emailed to President Whiting and Supervisor McAllister. 
7.  Sister Jordan places the order. 

It is very important that each Conference meets the deadline date, January 15, 2025. 
All orders are placed at the same time. Thanks again for the help you give WMS! 

Blessings! Mary Wells-Porter 
205-344-3358 / 205-349-1590 

SEE ORDER FORM ON THE NEXT PAGE! 

mailto:bdavis3010@aol.com
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DECEMBER 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
BEREAVED FAMILLIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


